
 

 

 

 

The "Aid Grant" program for female doctoral students and faculty members attending an 

international conference accompanied by an infant. 

Out of the desire to help researchers with infants, Tel Aviv University provides an aid grant to female 

doctoral students and faculty members who travel to a conference accompanied by an infant. This is 

to encourage women to attend conference abroad with the aim of advancing their academic careers. 

The grant is up to $500 for female doctoral students and faculty members traveling to a conference 

abroad and accompanied by an infant.  

The grant will be transferred subject to the approval of the Equity, Diversity and Community 

Commission, and settling the matter with the Finance Division in accordance with the accepted tax 

laws. 

Applications must include: 

1. Invitation and conference   

2. A copy of the flight tickets purchased.  

3. Boarding passes of the mother and the infant.  

4. Infant’s age.  

5. Does the applicant work/worked at the university?  

6. A copy of the travel application form that was sent to the Travel Section (when submitting 

the application to the Travel Section, it must be noted on the form that an application 

for the travel grant has been submitted). 

7. A Copy of the termination of the accounting with the Travel Section (for those whose trip 

was financed by the section). 

 

Grant applications must be sent to Ms. Michal Boneh Mizrahi via the following email: 

genderequity@tauex.tau.ac.il   

In case the original receipts were submitted to the Travel Section for accounting purposes, copies 

can be attached. 

 

Best regards,  

Prof. Neta Ziv 

Vice President for Equity, Diversity and Community  
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